

March 28, 2022

Don Rea, Secretary
PGA of America
100 Avenue of the Champions
Palm Beach Gardens, Florida 33418
CC: Tom Brawley, Senior Director Member Services

Dear Don,

On behalf of the members of the Midwest Section PGA, it is my distinct honor and pleasure to second the nomination and full support for Nathan Charnes as Secretary of the Professional Golfers' Association of America.

Nathan is a PGA Rock Star but more importantly a First Class Citizen. His reputation as a leader and visionary dates back to 2005 in the Gateway Section, 2010 on National PGA Committees, and most recently as the PGA of America District 7 Director. Nathan genuinely cares with regard to PGA professionals and the PGA of America. He has the heart of a lion and a strong desire to lead our association today, tomorrow and beyond.

Nathan's mission is simple: Fostering engagement and growth while elevating the image of PGA Members.

For these reasons, the Midwest Section PGA strongly supports Nathan Charnes for Secretary for the PGA of America.

Respectfully,

Steve King

Steve King, PGA

President